Workshop on Post-crisis Trajectories of European Corporate Governance: Dealing with the Present and Building the Future, University of Leeds, 21 September 2012

Hostile Takeovers – An opportune Moment to Re-assess their Contribution to Good Governance 

Professor Blanaid Clarke, School of Law, Trinity College Dublin
An important underlying premise of EU takeover regulation is that hostile takeovers play an important and desirable role in disciplining management. As a result any actions which might afford management discretion to defend such bids are strictly controlled. However, in the same way the Financial Crisis exposed weakness in corporate governance, it is argued that it has cast doubts on the effectiveness of the market for corporate control. It has also led to a debate on the dangers of a ‘regulatory bias’ towards short-termism. Against this backdrop, the European Commission has been tasked with reviewing the Takeovers Directive 2004/25 and it is expected to report in summer 2012. This paper will consider the extent to which EU regulation can or should take account of these new insights and paradigm shifts.


